marjorie taylor To comments@wutc.wa.gov
<iluluusa@yahoo.com>

03/28/2011 09:24 PM ce

bce
Subject

SUBJECT LINE: Comments Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090
Dear WUTC Commissioners,

I am a user of Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle and I do not understand why you are going after them and
every other shuttle company in the state. I fear that your current path of removing the up and down
adjustments by fuel surcharges will lead to higher fares that I will have to pay or even more fearful
is a reduction in service frequency. The shuttie is an integral part of my visits here on the Island
and has provided quality, reliable service to everyone over the years. I urge you to re-consider your
attempt to remove fuel surcharges in these hard times and do what Governor Gregoire mandated and
not mess with these small businesses and the residents of Washington State.

Sincerely,
Margie Taylor
1451 W. Ajo Way

Tucson, Az 85713

iluluusa@yahoo.com




